
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

Central Utah Counseling Center Authority Board will hold a Budget Hearing on 
Wednesday, June 11, 2025 at 4:30 PM at 282 South 100 East, Richfield, Utah. The purpose of the 
Budget Hearing is to accept public comment on the revised FY2025 and proposed FY2026 
budgets. Copies of the budgets are available on the Center’s website, the office of Central Utah 
Counseling Center located at 34 E 100 N, Gunnison, Utah, or by calling 1-800-523-7412.   

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, Central Utah Counseling Center 
will make reasonable accommodations for those requesting participation in the meeting. Please 
request assistance by contacting Nathan Strait at (435) 283-8400. 
​ This notice will be posted in the Richfield Reaper on June 4 and June 11 2025, on the 
Utah State Public Notice Website, at cucc.us/budget, and at the offices of Central Utah 
Counseling Center located in Ephraim, Richfield, Fillmore, Delta, and Nephi, Utah.   
​  
 
 
 


